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What a week of weather! 
 

Finally the sun has made an 
appearance and just in time for the 

long weekend. 
Year 1 must be complimented on 

their excellent behaviour at swimming 
this week, their first time. It was lovely 

to hear that people other than our 
staff commented on this too. 

 

****************************** 
 

‘Hola Mexico’ 
 

Year 5 and 6 have started their topic 
with a Mexican Party afternoon. They 

prepared the food and drink; aqua 
Fresca, nachos and guacamole. They 
danced a traditional Mexican dance – 
Quebradita and had fun with a piñata. 

What a great way to begin their 
learning. 

 
***************************************** 

Upton Parish Council – Clerk’s 
Office (telephone box) 

 
Thank you Miss Lee and Year 1 for 

decorating the telephone box. It looks 
fabulous. 

  

 
 
 

**************************************** 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance 
 

Whole School 
18th – 21st April  

96.91% 
 

***************************************** 
Tully Cup 

 
Forgiveness is the means by which 
damaged relationships are restored. 
It is an act of the will, motivated by 

love. For Christians Jesus’ death on 
the cross is the ultimate revelation of 
God’s forgiving love and his sacrifice 
stands as a source of inspiration to 
forgive others, no matter the cost. 

This term, our school value is 
Forgiveness. 

 
Winners this week: 
KS 1 – Issy Hind 

KS 2 – Isobel Conway 
 

******************************************* 
 

Healthy Schools 
 

A polite reminder that children should 
only have FRUIT as a snack at break 

times. Not only is this a healthy 
choice but it causes less litter. I have 
found sweet wrappers on the corridor 

floor. Please do not allow your 
child/ren to bring sweets to school. 

 
***************************************** 

 
Cash Handling in School 

 
Please see the letter on our website 

to changes we have made when 
payments, especially cash are made 

to school. If you would like a copy 
please contact the office. 

 
****************************************** 

 
 
 

 

Dropping Off 
 

Following a concern raised by a 
parent regarding the dropping off 

children in the school safety zone I 
have consulted with our PCSO as to 

what the law actually is. 
It is an offence to STOP in the 

designated school safety area at the 
times given, not just PARK. The only 
exemption to this rule is unless the 
vehicle is an Emergency vehicle or 
the driver is directed to stop by an 

Authorised person i.e. a Police 
Officer. 

To ensure the safety all of, please do 
not stop in this area to allow your 

child/ren to get out of your vehicle. 
 

***************************************** 

 
 

Next week 
01.05.17  MAYDAY 

 
02.05.17 

 
3.30 – 
4.15 

 
Publishing 
club 

 
03.05.17 

 
3.10 
Class 
assembly 

 
Yr5/6W 

 
04.05.17 

 
3.30pm 
3.30pm 

 
Frog Club 
KS 2 athletics 
with Coach 
Alex 

05.05.17   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


